




Gina Gallino Cole 

Watsonville, CA 95076 
 
January 5, 2020 
 
 
Beatriz Flores, City Clerk 
City of Watsonville 
275 Main Street, Suite 400 
Watsonville, CA 95076 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 
I am applying for the open position on the City of Watsonville’s PlanningCommission. I 
have lived and worked in Watsonville for most of my life. I attended Moreland Notre 
Dame, Watsonville High School, and Cabrillo College before leaving home to attend 
California State University, Sacramento. 
 
The Planning Commission is a very important part of the planning process for the City of 
Watsonville. The recommendations of the Planning Commission inform and guide both 
short-term and long-term planning for the future of Watsonville, including projects and 
policies which affect our growth and development.  
 
I believe the combination of my experience living and working in Watsonville, my 
understanding of how local government works, and my education, public health, and 
transportation work experience will be beneficial to the Planning Commission. I also feel 
that it is important for the Planning Commission to be fully staffed in order to provide our 
City Council and our community with clear recommendations as we move forward. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Gina Gallino Cole 


